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Hello, another busy week. We have started our phonics sessions with 
sounds of s, a and t. We have been looking at blending the sounds eg s-a-t 
= sat . If you came to the phonics meeting, you will know how important 
that blending of the words is.  

In maths, we have been looking at the number 3. The rhyme we use is ' 
around the tree, around the tree, now I've made the number 3' English, we 
have started our topic book of ' Shark in the park' by Nick Sharratt. The 
children have loved the book and we will continue the story next week, 
linking in prediction, using our telescopes and how Timothy Pope would 
feel.  

We have continued with writing our name, writing words linked to our 
phonics and free choice writing. Reading book diaries- any books you read 
please write it in, not just on the days we get a new a new book. You can 
read the book twice too. This helps for the comprehension. Library book, 
free choice and any other books, we are keen to see what they enjoy 
outside of school too.  

Have a good weekend.  

Many thanks EYFS team :) Thank you for sending in the PE kits. 

 


